
 

 

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 

 

By this Letter, as representatives of McDonald's Romania SRL, we express our appreciation for 

the cooperation between our company and SC Fast Parking SRL.  

We chose to cooperate with SC Fast Parking, owner of a private parking in the Buzesti Street 

due to the professional staff and to the best solution for parking subscriptions in the offices area of 

Victory Square and because of the safety in the services provided.  

The collaboration began in September 2011 and runs successfully today.  

Following this successful partnership, we are convinced everyone that will need parking lots 

in any parking administered by FAST PARKING, will benefit from the same professional services.   

In conclusion, we recommend SC Fast Parking Ltd, for the professionalism, seriousness and 

promptness shown in providing parking services.  
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illegible signature 
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Human Resources Manager   

 

Valentina Marcu 

Office Manager 
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Seal of McDonald’s Romania S.r.l. 


